Response to Comments

Comment Set 55

Email from Gary Hicks dated April 7, 2004
From: Gary Hicks [gnvhicks @ pacbell.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2004 9:07 PM
To: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com
Subiject: Viejo System Project

| am a resident in Mission Viejo, CA. and am firmly against this project. This is the first time that homeowners 55-1
have had a chance to express their opinion concemning this project and the addition of more overhead lines that
blight our landscape. It is time to bury the all the lines that go through our parks and residences. Please do the
right thing and take our opinions seriously.
Sincerely: Gary Hicks
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Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 55
Email from Gary Hicks dated April 7, 2004

55-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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